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Dear Darren 

 

Auditor General for Wales Report: Young people not in education, 

employment or training 

 

Thank you for your letter of 21 July 2014, and for keeping us up to date on 

your Committee’s consideration of the Auditor General’s recent report on 

Young People not in education, employment or training. 

 

As part of our forward work planning, the Enterprise and Business 

Committee has agreed to undertake a short policy inquiry in November 

looking at “support to help young and older people into work”. We will agree 

the exact scoping of this inquiry in September but we will be talking to 

young people who are not in education, employment or training and looking 

at the barriers that they encounter. The Auditor General’s report will be a 

useful source of information for us and I am interested in your Committee’s 

views on the subject. Likewise, I will keep your Committee updated on my 

Committee’s inquiry and progress.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

William Graham AM 

Chair, Enterprise and Business Committee 

Darren Millar AM 

Chair 

Public Accounts Committee 

National Assembly for Wales 

Cardiff Bay CF99 1NA 
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